
Adopt-A-Street  
Thank you for your continued commitment of helping to keep the 
City of Tempe litter-free!   
 
Please contact  Tempe’s Traffic Engineering Operations at (480)350-
8284 to coordinate your pick up schedule with the City to prevent 
conflicts over the use of the street frontage and proposed 
construction work. Two weeks notice prior to a scheduled pick up 
event is required. 
 
Trash bags and safety vests are available at the City of Tempe’s 
Traffic Engineering Operations building located at 945 W. Rio 
Salado Parkway, just east of Hardy Drive.  (Please see map below). 

Please note that a $25  
deposit is now required 
at time of safety vests 
pick up.  The deposit 
will be returned in full 
upon return of vests. 

ATTENTION: 

Questions or comments? 
Please contact: 

 
Steve Horstman 
(480) 350-8428 

steve_horstman@tempe.gov 


